
MARKETING OFFICE      
8 Tehphone 98     

Date: 23.06.2020 

To, 
BSE LIMITED 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
‘MUMBAI - 400 001 

Company Scrip Code. 541178 

Dear Sir, 

Pursuant to Regulation 29 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that the meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Company will be held on Tuesday 30, June, 2020 through Video conferencing at 05.00 PM 

1. To consider and approve the Standalone and Consolidated Audited financial results for 
the quarter ended on 31*March, 2020. 

2. Any other item, if any with the permission of the Chait. 

The trading window has been closed on 01.04.2020 as per earlier intimation and shall reopen 
after expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for the quarter and year ended 
31st March, 2020 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For BENS [NGS AND PISTONS LIMITED    
VI BENARA 
Director 
DIN: 00204647 

 


